
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are pleased to support the Special Category grant submitted by the Archaeological and 
Historical Conservancy for developing a plan and designs for the proposed Tequesta Trail.  

We believe that an interpretative trail highlighting Miami’s unique prehistory will become a 
focal point for visitors and tourists.  The Miami Circle, a National Landmark, highlights 
Miami’s archaeological heritage, and creating the Tequesta Trail will place a spotlight on 
Miami’s cultural history. 

The Miami River Commission will be an important part of the planning and review process 
since much of the Trail will follow the Riverwalk. 

Thank you for your consideration for this important Florida project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 


